
 

 

Sale Notice published on 23.04.2024 

 

To whom so ever it may concern 

 

This is in continuation to our sale notice published on 23.04.2024, 

unfortunately, we regret to inform you that the current sale notice has been 

placed under 'status quo' by the order of the Hon'ble NCLT dated 

24.04.2024. The same is reiterated below: 

 

"....status quo regarding the proceedings on the basis of the fresh notice 

of auction be maintained by the liquidator....” 

 

All interested please take note of the same. 

 

Please feel free to contact us in case of any clarification.  

 

 


